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Two Women Wanted for Robbery were Arrested on St. Thomas  

St. Thomas, USVI - On Thursday, July 27, 2023, the Criminal Investigation Bureau on St. 

Thomas arrested 27-year-old Kalinda Glenn and 22-year-old K’osha Martinez, charging both 

individuals with Robbery in the Second Degree, Assault in the Third Degree, Grand Larceny, 

Unauthorized use of a credit card, Simple Assault, and Disturbance of the Peace. 

Ms. Glenn and Ms. Martinez were both held on $50,000.00 bail each, pending further court 

action. 

The victim told police, on Monday, July 17, 2023, Ms. Glenn and Ms. Martinez used her Visa 

credit card without her authorization after they attacked her, assaulted her and robbed her of 

her personal belongings. 

This case is currently under investigation by the Criminal Investigation Bureau. Anyone with 

information regarding this crime is encouraged to contact 911, Detective Y. LoBlack, the 

Criminal Investigation Bureau or the office of the Police Chief at (340)774-2211. Information 

may also be submitted via Crime Stoppers V.I. at 1(800)222-8477, crimestoppersvi.org or 

p3tips.com. 
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